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Hello everyone and welcome back to the Napanee
Veterinary Hospital’s newsletter!

We would like to thank

everyone that tuned into our

Parasite information session

in May. We hope you all

found it helpful for

determining the best way to

protect your family
members!

This summer our team tried our
hand at Tie-Dye! You may have

seen us wearing our creations on
Fridays!



For anyone new to our newsletter:
This is Terrance! He is hidingsomewhere in this newsletter... 

Please let us know if you find him!The first person to successfully locate
Terrance with receive aComplimentary Nail Trim

Have you found Terrancethe tick? If so, let us know!

Need instant answers to pethealth questions? Simply visitour website, click on the AskEddie icon, and ask a questionfor easy-to-understand, vet-approved pet healthinformation. Free to use. Noconfusing medical jargon.Just trusted information tohelp support optimal healthfor your pet. Try it today!

A huge thank you
goes out to Marissa

Kimmett Photography
for this beautiful new

staff photo that hangs
in our lobby!


